
 

 

26th July 2024 
 

Urgent Field Safety Notice 
McGrath MAC Video Laryngoscope 

Ref 300-000-000  
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Please find attached communication from our supplier Medtronic.  Medtronic have advised 
the below : 
1. The removal of certain McGrath MAC Video Laryngoscope  

McGrath MAC Video Laryngoscope 300-000-000 serial numbers 366170 to 405673 

2. Labelling Correction for the Item Code 301-000-000 

 
According to our records, your company has previously purchased this product from us. 
Please immediately read the attached communication letter from Medtronic.  
 
Please sign the attached verification form and return to compliance@hc21.group  
 
If you have distributed this product to any other persons or facilities, please fax / e-mail the 
recipient a copy of this letter. 
 
Our local Product Specialists and customer service advisors in our main office @ 021-
4875055 or our product specialist/business managers will be pleased to provide you with 
any further information required relating to this Urgent Field Safety Notice. 
 
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any queries 
relating to this recall, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
_________________________ 
Kinga Jurusik, 
Tel:+ 44 1256 306 506 
Email: compliance@hc21.group 
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